
 

 

 
April 21, 2021 
 
 
 
Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng 
Vice-Chancellor   
University of Cape Town 
iYunivesithi YaseKapa Universiteit van Kaapstad  
Private Bag X3,  
Rondebosch 7701, South Africa Room 101,  
Bremner Building, Lovers’ Walk, Rondebosch,  
Cape Town 
South Africa 
 
 
Dear Mamokgethi, 
 
I write after learning the terrible news that the University of Cape Town campus, and its Jagger 
Library in particular, sustained significant damage from a wildfire yesterday.   
 
On behalf of all of us at McGill University, I extend our sympathies to those who are suffering as a 
result of this disaster, and offer our hopes for the safety of all at the University of Cape Town, and 
of course, the greater community of Cape Town. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Professor Suzanne Fortier 
 
 
  


